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Memo 
 

Date:   August 27, 2018 
 
To:  Parish and School Staff, Point Person for #iGiveCatholic 
 
From:  Maureen Cully, Manager of Marketing and Communications, Catholic 

Foundation of North Georgia 
 
Re:   Participate in #iGiveCatholic - Registration is Now Open 
 
 
Registration is now open for #iGiveCatholic 2018!  
 
The first step to participate in the giving day is to register! Your organization’s designated point 
person should have received an email link from GiveGab, the #iGiveCatholic website partner, to 
activate your profile page. The point person can add other administrators to your team once 
your profile is activated. 
 
Here is an example of the activation email that your organization's point of contact should have 
received: 
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Although you have until October 31 to register, the sooner you activate your profile, the sooner 
you can begin promoting your participation in the giving day. You do not have to fill out every 
detail immediately, but we encourage you to do so as soon as you are ready to begin 
promoting. Check out this great support article for registration details. 
 
Questions about Registration?  

• If you have not received an email, please check your junk or spam folders for a message 
from GiveGab. If you still have not received an email, please click the blue chat bubble in 
the bottom right-hand corner of the website (igivecatholic.org) or email 
questions@igivecatholic.org.  

• If you have technology-based questions, click on the blue chat bubble in the bottom 
right-hand corner of the website (or on your admin dashboard) for quick answers. You 
can also email questions@igivecatholic.org. 

 
Why is GiveGab asking for my social security number in order to register? 
 
Because GiveGab is an online platform that collects, processes and distributes money in the 
form of donations from supporters to organizations, they fall under certain regulations for US 
based organizations, and are required to abide by compliance laws that are part of the Patriot 
Act. 
 
In short, they need to verify that the individual who is signing up an organization to collect 
donations is who they say they are and is authorized to do so. They also need to verify that the 
organization is a legitimately registered corporation. 
 
Collecting this information helps them streamline donation processing and payouts with their 
underlying payment processor (Stripe) and the financial institutions they work with.  
 
According to GiveGab, "More importantly, we have a duty to our users that when they choose 
to support a cause with a monetary gift, that money is going where they expect it to go!  
GiveGab takes the highest security measures to ensure your information is protected. We've 
partnered with Stripe as our payment processor and underwriter for nonprofit verification, 
which is a PCI Service Provider Level 1- the most stringent level of certification possible.” Please 
read through their security documentation online. 
 

https://support.givegab.com/highlight-your-fundraising-efforts-through-your-giving-day/registering-for-your-giving-day/how-do-i-register-for-igivecatholic
https://www.igivecatholic.org/
mailto:questions@igivecatholic.org
mailto:questions@igivecatholic.org
https://stripe.com/docs/security
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In addition, GiveGab forces HTTPS to ensure a secure connection, whether you're making a 
donation or just volunteering. They take the security of the admins, donors and volunteers very 
seriously. For more information on GiveGab's security and required information, click here. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at mcully@cfnga.org or Juliet Greco at 
jgreco@cfnga.org.  

https://support.givegab.com/givegab-fundraising-requirements/becoming-a-verified-nonprofit/why-do-you-require-personal-information-to-enable-donations
mailto:mcully@cfnga.org
mailto:jgreco@cfnga.org

